Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has issued a Declaratory Statement in response to a request received from Anirudh A. Chopde of Walker Parking Consultants, which was received on May 20, 2005 and amended on June 16, 2005. It was assigned the number DCA05-DEC-089. The Commission concluded that in relation to the parking garage described in the petition, for purposes of applying §406.3.6, Florida Building Code, Building Volume (2004), the definition of “interior area” means the area within the limiting surface of the boundary and, therefore, the clear height is the distance between the top of the floor slab and underside of the beam.

A copy of the Declaratory Statement can be obtained by writing: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.

